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American River College 
Kristin Farlow, Classified Senate President 
 
The ARC Classified Senate finished our annual Senate Retreat in September. October has brought much 
planning to increase our communication plans, which will include upcoming newsletters, podcasts, and 
promotions of ARC Professional Development trainings specifically for Classified Professionals.  
 
Thanks goes to our College President for arranging follow up trainings from our convocation key note 
speaker for successful virtual engagement. These will take place in November. We are also in the midst 
of technology trainings and offerings for Classified Professionals through our ITC.  
 
The Senate is also planning a virtual social event that will end our Fall Semester to connect and build 
community.  
 

Cosumnes River College 
Tiffany Clark, Classified Senate President 
 
The CRC Classified Senate received a much-appreciated presentation from Accreditation Leads Emily 
Bond and Kim Harrell at our first meeting of the academic year.  The presentation consisted of a 
summary overview of our ISER and ways for feedback to be shared.   
 
It was decided that we would continue to offer a scholarship sponsored by the Classified Senate at the 
new minimum amount of $500.  The executive team is currently exploring fundraising ideas to ensure 
enough funds are raised to offer the scholarship annually.   
 
The Senate focus for this last month was securing chairs and membership for campus and district 
participatory governance committees.   
 
Folsom Lake College 
Andrea Fuertes, Classified Senate President 
 
The FLC Classified Senate recently approved the college’s Institutional Self Evaluation Report for our 
accreditation process. Additionally, as a senate we have been focused on developing goals for this 
academic year and decided to focus on three items: fundraising, collaboration, and engagement. We 
hope to create more opportunities to acknowledge our temporary classified staff and build more 
collaboration. We also hope to establish a collaborative relationship between our senate and classified 
union representatives. Next month we will begin planning for our annual spring classified retreat.  
 
Sacramento City College 
Kevin Williams, Classified Senate President 
 
Nothing to report at this time 


